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To whom it may concern, 

 

I have lived in Oregon for 30 plus years and have spent my entire adult life here. I 

love the freedoms we have here and I’ve always felt bad for other states that have 

restrictive laws. I have been proud of our traditionally high voter turnout.  I am 

vehemently opposed to removing the right to vote by mail. As we have seen in other 

states, barriers to voting disenfranchise large swaths of the voting public and allows 

for things like less voting areas in poorer or areas with a large minority population. 

This is reductive and I expect better from our elected officials. I strongly urge for this 

to be opposed and for our right to vote by mail to continue.  

 


